

Yockleton Grange Residential Home

SEPT 2020

Staff and Residents would like to say a big Hello to all our families and friends.

Whilst lockdown has been a trying time for everyone, here at Yockleton Grange our staff and residents remain upbeat and busy with lots of summery activities.

We recognise that at the moment visiting is difficult with having to have the current restrictions in place regarding one family member per resident for outside visiting only but please don't forget we are able to set up skype, face time and zoom meetings for you to carry on interacting with your loved ones

July for us was a theme of seaside and holidays! We produced seaside pictures using stencils and stickers in our craft sessions. Residents reminisced about their favourite holidays and we purchased a dvd of old foot age of seaside memories.

In August we have been doing lots of gardening, weeding and potting plants as well as afternoons sitting out in the garden enjoy ing the sunshine with an ice cream in hand!

This month we have been planting tulip bulbs, making lots of craft and art pieces as well as enjoying flower arranging and pamper sessions.

Staff would like to say a big thank you to Sarah Harper for the Kath Kidston gifts, it was a very kind and thoughtful gesture which was very much appreciated.

Yockleton Grange is a Residential Home for the Elderly and Adults with Learning Disabilities over the age of 55 yrs.

We can offer Permanent, Respite and Day Care to suit individuals needs.

We cannot forget our newly decorated cottage which would be perfect for the more independent self caring person that may just need a period of convalescence before returning home.

MEET THE STAFF!!



Tamus Thomas is 23 years old and has worked here at Yockleton Grange as a Healthcare Assistant for 5 years. Tamus states that the best part of his job is loo ing after the residents and hearing all about their life stories.

Outside of work Tamus' hobbies include watching sports, socialising, and sight seeing both in this country and abroad.

Tamus is a valued member of our staff team and knows how to put a smile on a of our resident's faces.